
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
HIGHLINE WATER DISTRICT 

 
Highline Water District proposes to authorize a lease for communication purposes with 
Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC, a Delaware Limited Liability Company, at the District’s 
McMicken site located at 3768 S 166th St, SeaTac.  King County, Washington. 
 

The amount of the lease is $33,261.54 per year with 3.5% annual inflation factor for each 
year thereafter, the first 5-year increment of the overall lease period up to twenty-five (25) 
years. 
 

Highline Water District, at a Board meeting on September 16, 2020 @ 9:00 a.m., will 
hold a public hearing to hear comments regarding this proposed site lease.  The public 
who desires to comment may do so by submitting written comments to: 
 

Attn: Board of Commissioners  
Re: Cingular Wireless LLC 
Highline Water District 
23828 30th Ave S, Kent, WA 98032 
 
By conference call only at 1-206-568-8200 
 
Or on-line @ http://www.highlinewater.org.  The link will be posted on the Home page. 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Everett 
General Manager 

 
Publication/Publication Dates:  Westside Seattle / 08-28-20 and 09-04-20 
 


